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TILLICUM GEAR
www.urstore.ca/tillicum-community-school

Pick up in the office!

www.emilypress.com/tillicum

Tell the cashier at the
beginning of your
transaction that your
returns should be donated
to Tillicum Elementary!

EMILY PRESS LABELS

BOTTLE RETURN IT DEPOT

Ongoing Fundraisers!

FAIRWAY CARDS

Join us at
the LAST PAC

Meeting!
Wednesday June 9th @ 6:30pm via Zoom
Zoom link circulated by the school and also in our parent FaceBook group
in advance of meeting! (group info at the bottom of this newsletter)

TILLICUM
Elementary PAC

NEWSLETTER | june 2021 tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com

UPCOMING DATES

24 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!

21 National Indigenous People's Day

20 Happy Father's Day!

9 PAC Meeting 6:30pm online

4 Food for Fun served!

JUNE

your PAC Executive:
Chair: Lisa Connell

Vice-Chair: Mandy Greyling Holmwood

Treasurer: Manjit Braich

Secretary: Lauren Blakey

VCPAC Representative: Lisa Gelling

parent facebook group
www.facebook.com/groups/TillicumCommunitySchoolParents

Our group has been hard at work with Saanich's Engineering team and are pleased to report that Tillicum will be
seeing improvements with sidewalk safety, signage and parking in the new school year. Work is expected to start
as soon as June so we will keep you updated. In September, we expect to see more clarity and enforcement
around our parking issues and look forward to the positive changes that are currently in the works. Some areas
frequently used for parking are not safe or permitted for parking and enforcement will be coming next school
year so now would be a good time to check the area where you are currently parking to familiarize yourself with
any parking signs as they may be different come September. We are also very excited about the upcoming Bike to
School week and look forward to seeing riders of all ages and levels participating in this fun and active program.
Drivers, please be extra vigilant and cautious during this week (May 31 to June 4) as we expect to have many first
time cyclists sharing the road with your vehicles. Please do not block sidewalks and ensure you allow ample
space for all of our cyclists as we want this program to be a fun, positive and most importantly, safe experience for
everyone at Tillicum. Thank you to everyone for doing your part!

Elections for the 2021/2022 PAC Executive will take place at the June 9th PAC
meeting (6:30 pm start via zoom). Full descriptions of the executive positions can be
found in Tillicum’s bylaws via the link below. If you are interested in throwing your
name in the ring or if you need more information, please contact the PAC no later
than June 1st via email at tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com.

REMINDER! Please use
caution at pick up and
drop off & only park in

designated parking around
the school. Thank you!

UPDATE FROM
THE ROAD SAFETY
WORKING GROUP

Thank you to all of the families that have
supported the PAC fundraisers this year.

Our fundraisers are critically important to
support and enhance programming for our
kids and we are grateful to have such an
awesome school community behind us!

PAC EXECUTIVE ELECTIONS FOR NEXT YEAR

https://tillicum.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/57/2018/11/Bylaws-for-Tillicum-School-Final.pdf

SUPPORT THE SCHOOL
OVER THE SUMMER!

We have several ongoing fundraisers
happening year round so if you would
like to continue supporting the school

over the summer, here are the
highlights: Fairway grocery cards, Bottle
Depot donations, Emily Press labels and
UR Store. Stay tuned for info on the
Monk School Supply fundraiser!


